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15.01.21                                                         
Nursery Classes 

 

Dear Parents/Carers of our Nursery children,  
 
I hope you and your families are all keeping safe and well during what has turned out to be the most 
challenging of starts to a New Year. 
 
As you will know, under the current National Lockdown regulations due to COVID-19, schools are closed, 
to all children except for those identified as Vulnerable or those of Critical/Key Workers. There has 
however, been some confusion due to the Government and Medway guidance regarding the opening of 
Nursery provisions that exist within Primary schools.  
 
I can confirm that as from Monday 18th January, our morning and afternoon Nursery classes will be open 
for any Nursery child, regardless of parental status, should parents wish their child to return. 
 
In order to ensure we have the statutory staff to pupil ratio in the Nursery from Monday, please could 
you e-mail the school office by 5pm today (office@thamesviewprimary.medway.sch.uk) to indicate 
whether you intend to send your child to Nursery from Monday 18th or alternatively if you have made 
the decision to keep them at home and continue to Self-Isolate as a family.   
 
Please note that the rest of the school remains closed except for Vulnerable and Critical/Key Worker 
children. 
 

Sincere apologies for the very short notice of these changes. Thank you for your understanding. 
 

Best wishes and stay safe. 
 
 

DLDaburn 
 
 

Mrs Deanne Daburn 
Head of School                                      
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